COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

23, Fenchurch Street; E.C.3.

7th February,l1938,

Dear Sirs,

I have te acquaint you that a Representative of
the Silver ILine called at this 0ffice to-day regarding a defect
in a Boiler Drum being manufactured at the works of Messrs,
Press & Walzwerk Akt, Ges., and the Firm desire to be informed
of the nature of t he defect and whether the drum would be
accepted by this Society.

In the circumstances, I cabled to you this
afternoon, as follows:=
"UNDERSTAND THERE IS IEFECT IN FORGED BOILER DRUM AT
PRESS WALZWERK WORKS TO ORDER OF WALLSEND THROUGH
RODERICK GALES LONDON STOP CABLE NATURE OF DEFECT AND
IF DRUM ACCEPTABLE UNDER SOCIETYS SURVEY"
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

DUSSEILDORF,




